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Reception for Donna Howell,


New Library System Director


by Jane Thompson





Reception guests from the three-county area





	On Thursday evening, August 18, Friends hosted a reception welcoming Donna Howell, the new director of Mountain Regional Library System.  Although we had planned a lawn party, the rains came.  With spirits undampened, guests from all three counties moved into the Lavon Butt Multi-Purpose Room for the reception and program.


	After welcoming the guests, Jean Craig, our president, introduced Donna.  Donna gave an informative talk on the history of the library and explained how the library system operates.  An especially interesting fact she shared was the sharp increase in patronage and services during the last few years. Donna then discussed vision for the future and what would be involved.  Her presentation gave us an insight into policy, procedure and plans.


	Commissioner Lamar Paris, a great supporter of the library, wrapped up the evening by saying we should now be seeking funds to enlarge our present library or to build a new one.











	Many, many thanks to all who helped make this event possible:  Teresa Dorton of United Community Bank for providing the tent, tables, and refreshments; Robert and Barbara Hale for helping set up and donating the soft drinks, lemonade, and ice; Jean Craig and Evie Greene for bringing cookies; Dottie Byrd for helping set up, doing the flowers, and greeting; Miki Rice for greeting; Ken Johnson for taking photos; Alltel Channel 4, North Georgia News, Union County Sentinel, Ken Johnson and Judy Vaughn for announcing the event; Fred Blumberg and Pete Costello for their ideas.  


Also, thanks to all who came to show Donna your support as she begins her directorship.





Lamar Paris, Union County Sole Commissioner, addressing the group.





A Message from Donna Howell, System Director





	I would like to thank Friends of Union County Library for the wonderful welcome I received at your social on August 18th at the Union County Public Library.  The turnout on such a dreary evening was very gratifying.


	It is always a pleasure for me to share information about our great libraries.  I am grateful for the opportunity to serve as your library system director and I’m looking forward to working with all of you as we strive to make our communities and libraries the best they can be.  If you have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call me at 706-379-3732 or send email to me at howelld@mountainregionallibrary.org.





Donna Howell, System Director





Meet our new Editor by Ken Johnson





	I am extremely pleased to announce we have found a new and very capable newsletter chairperson, Carole Maddox.


	Carole and her husband Bob recently moved to the Blairsville area from Ft. Myers, Florida. Carole retired as Public Relations Director of ECHO (Educational Concerns for Hunger Organization), an international Christian non-profit group dedicated to helping small farmers in Third World countries grow food under difficult conditions.














	Originally from New Jersey, Carole attended Rutgers University.  Then, like myself, Carole held a variety of marketing and public relations positions at Campbell Soup Company, Boating Magazine, and TWA. While living in the Bahamas, Carole became a flight instructor and charter pilot. She taught her son to fly and he is now a captain with USAir.


	Carole said, “With a life-long love of reading, my life has been enriched over the years by the libraries of many communities.  I’m delighted to finally have the time to give back to the library here in Blairsville.”


	Welcome aboard, Carole!
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